
 

 

 

Mondrian letterboxes 
Building Management has received reports of mail theft from the 

Mondrian letterboxes. It is the resident’s responsibility to ensure 

their letterbox is locked at all times. It is also vital that no 

valuables (i.e. keys) be left in the letterboxes at any time.  

In response to this issue building management has arranged for 

all letterbox locks to be changed to a non-mastered key system. 

This system will provide a higher level of security for the all 

Mondrian letterboxes. 

Building management will advise all Mondrian residents as to 

when the new keys can be collected from the building manager. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the building manager with any 

questions relating to this issue.  

 

Building Management 

(M) 0451510217 

bm@mondrianwaterloo.com.au 
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